


 
 
Behavioral Health Care Centers: 

• Post the infographic in waiting rooms and other entryways.  
• Add the infographic to admission packets.  
• Include the infographic or video in any newsletters or other external promotional 

materials.  
• Share the infographic and video at safety meetings and with your organization’s board of 

directors and other leadership groups.  
• Play the video in communal living areas. 
• Provide the infographic at any welcome desk for visitors. 
• Provide a link to the entire Speak Up campaign on your organization’s website. 

 
Home Care Organizations: 

• Post the infographic on your website.  
• Add the infographic to informational packets.  
• Include the infographic or video in any newsletters or other external promotional 

materials.  
• Share the infographic and video at safety meetings and with your organization’s board of 

directors and other leadership groups. 
• Provide a link to the entire Speak Up campaign on your organization’s website. 

 
 


